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To: "McDonald, Mack" <mmcdonald@sanjuancounty.org>

Good afternoon Mack,

 

I am interested in applying for the at-large position on the board of the Health Service District.  I understand applications
were due by 1700 on 12/31 but the position will remain open until filled.

 

I rarely if ever ask for special consideration but I missed the deadline due to my little brother dying over the Holidays.  I
was his health care representative and needed to make multiple decisions with the ICU doctors and then arranging
transfer for him to hospice as his condition was terminal.  I am just getting my legs back under me as everything had to be
done remotely (and we know how complicated that can be). 

 

I would be happy to get a letter of interest and my CV submitted within a day if the position is still available.  I feel
members of the Northern San Juan County coalition should volunteer for work in the county and not just complain.

 

Thank you for your consideration.

 

Lynda Smirz MD


